## Welcome to Kindergarten

My name is Marierose Godwin, and I am looking forward to getting to know you and your child throughout the year. I know we will have a terrific year, with many wonderful memories, experiences and friendships.

This will be my 29th year teaching and my 23<sup>rd</sup> year in CBSD. I have had a wide variety of teaching experiences ranging from kindergarten to fifth grade in both regular education and special

education.

On a personal note, I live with my husband and our two children in Telford. My husband is a sixth-grade teacher in the Philadelphia School District. My son, Landon, turned 16 this summer and loves computers and baseball. Brianna, my oldest, will be entering her sophomore year at Gwynedd Mercy University to study Elementary Education.



I am extremely dedicated to ensuring both a happy and productive year. It is my goal to create a positive and nurturing environment where students feel comfortable and will always produce their best work. I believe that teachers and parents must work together to foster each child's learning potential. It is my hope that we can work together to bridge the home and school connection.

Please know that I am here for you and your child whenever you should need me. Feel free to email me at <a href="majorations">mgodwin@cbsd.org</a> or call me at 267-893-4450 with any questions, comments, or concerns at any time.

Sincerely, Mrs. Marierose Godwin